
July 21, 2021

To Whom It May Concern:

The Devine Independent School District has given approval and support for Devine ISD Athletics Broadcasting
to seek donations and provide advertising in their broadcasts for local businesses.

All funds raised will be used to facilitate the broadcasting of DISD athletic events.

Checks can be made out to “Devine ISD.”

Sincerely,

Dr. Todd Grandjean
Superintendent, Devine ISD


